
     

 

Silverstream Health Centre would like to wish our patients, staff 

and wider community a very Merry Christmas.  

May the season bring happiness, health and joy to you and your 

family. 

Please remember we have reduced hours over this time, refer to 

our Holiday Hours post.  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 


